From AndrewsJK@aol.com

Date Thu, 09 Mar 2006 13:50:53 -0500 (EST)

To jsturm@du.edu

Subject Re: Dangerous Professors Response

Dear Jennie and Kelly,

Thanks for your comments on my Denver Post column. Agree or disagree, I always benefit from readers' feedback. We are so fortunate to live in an open society with freedom of thought and democratic institutions.

I welcome your firsthand testimonial on Dean Saitta's classroom style, and I have no reason to doubt the accuracy of your impressions. But it's an odd world where there are more Marxists -- like him -- on American campuses than in Russia.

Nor does it reflect creditably on Dr. Saitta to be less vigilant about censorship of an anti-leftist like Dick Lamm than of a leftist like Ward Churchill.

Best wishes in your anthropology studies, and thanks again for the opportunity to exchange ideas.

Yours, John Andrews Claremont Institute